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- After the March meeting I emailed Jon the following:
o Information regarding GPR which we had hoped to have done in 2010;
o A link to the Chinese bones video and a copy of the email Bob and I sent 

to Dan Ashton regarding this;
o A link to the gold prospecting book with the article about Granite Creek.

- I also sent Ole a link to the Chinese bones video for the GCPS website if he 
thinks it is appropriate.  It is quite an interesting video.

- I did a cut and paste of the obituary of Ed Cook.  He was the only son of F.P. 
Cook.  His obituary talks quite a bit about Granite Creek so I thought it would be 
appropriate to include on the GCPS website and Ole has kindly posted it.  Thank 
you Ole.  I have brought a copy of it for everyone to see.

- I have been working on compiling newspaper reports from the Colonist 
Newspaper from 1885.  I have completed it and sent them to Ole for the website. 
My goal is to do a word document of Granite Creek articles for each year.

- The new Vallance grave marker has replaced the misspelled marker at the Granite
Creek Cemetery.  Bob moved some downed branches and I swept off the 
headstones.  There are many daffodils, some tulips and some grape hyacinths 
poking up.  The Rice fence has still not been repaired, but I don’t feel it is 
something we should deal with as it is a private plot with family that lives 
nearby.


